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Dear Sir/Madam

We were informed by the Parish Council yesterday that The Olde Bridge at Oxton has
applied to extend licensing hours until 1-30 in the morning at weekends, and later still at
dates through out the year.

Absolutely no notice of this has been served to the locals.

Our property is immediately next door, separated by a low hedge and fence.

We strongly oppose this application and do not believe that proper protocol has been
followed — the Parish Council only being made aware when the deadline is on this
coming Monday.

There is already an issue with noise levels and parking outside our property due to the
pub extending the function areas.

We, along with our neighbours are shocked that we have had no information regarding
this and do not believe that this is in the best interests of the village at all.

Yours sincerely

Jaclyn Richardson & Martin Henshaw

Oxton Residents.

Jaclyn Richardson
Senior Clerk
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High Pavement, Nottingham, NG1 1HF
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clerks@lhighpavement.co.uk
lhighpavement.co.uk
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